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Our first Memory Walk, last year was really successful, with 103 people walking for West Dunbartonshire Services.   We want to make this year bigger and better and more successful!  Have you signed up yet?  You can go to the service Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/AlzheimerScotlandWestDunbartonshireDementia and sign up or you can click on the following link to our website and it will take you straight through registration: http://www.alzscot.org/fundraising/events/regional_events/glasgow_east_dunbartonshire_and_lanarkshire/3322_west_dunbartonshire_memory_walk .  Sign up and leave a message telling us who you are walking for, we would love to know, we want to hear your story.  Or you can drop into the Resource Centre and we will do it for you, if you want to register the old fashioned way!   Anyone can join in.   The walk is suitable for any age or ability. You can join up as an individual or you can join as part of a team, go on, talk your work mates into it!  Let’s turn Dalmuir Park, Clydebank, PURPLE on Sunday 30st August 2015.  Refreshments will be available at the Park Café and when you finish the walk you will get your very own goodie bags!
The BAM’s create a Bang!
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BAM PPP UK Ltd have named Alzheimer Scotland and the Alzheimer Society as their Charities of the year.  As well as their staff undertaking some brilliant fund raising activities, they are donating time and resources.  Pictured here are only some of the team from their Glasgow office, who left their desks, spreadsheets, admin files and sales invoices and came to the Resource Centre and repainted Day Care for us.  It now looks lovely and fresh and gorgeous!   BAM supplied all of the paint and equipment, the hard work and good humour and did all of the painting, to an excellent standard, completing 2 coats, in one day!  What a company and what a team, we are so grateful for their contribution, well done guys, you were fabulous!
West Dunbartonshire Services Allotment
Official Grand Opening
14th August 2015
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Last year we made an application to the Life Changes Trust, who are funded by the Big Lottery Fund, to assist us to develop support and services in West Dunbartonshire to become more Dementia Friendly in our local communities.  A part of the application was to upgrade the service allotment in Dumbarton to make it more dementia friendly and this part of the application was completed in partnership with the existing allotment group.  The application for funds was successful and work has been ongoing at the allotment over the last few months to make it a calm and serene space, with easy access and facilities that are dementia friendly and suitable for other disabilities.
The official launch of the new and improved allotment was held on August 14th at 1pm,  guests were greeted by a piper, the ribbon was cut by Mrs Madeleine Whyte, who is supported by the service and John Miller the Depute Provost.  The allotment group, who had worked very hard, provided refreshments and all those present declared the new allotment a big success!
WD by the Sea
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Over the past few months, many people have mentioned that they would love to go on holiday, but for several reasons have been unable to do.  Reasons given have been that they can’t afford it, can’t or don’t want to go too far away and find it difficult to souce places that are dementia friendly.
Having a holiday or a short break is good for everyone and the benefits are really positive, we would really like to be able to offer this service to the people we support and their families in West Dunbartonshire.
We have carried out some research and are in discussion with Park Dean Resorts to purchase a 3 bedroomed static mobile home, which will sleep up to a maximum of 8 people, at Wemyss Bay.   Fully kitted out and with all the adaptations we would need, the cost would be £40,000.   We would hope to do this by the new season in March and be looking at being able to offer holidays next year!  It is a lovely, well maintained park, with shops, laundry and entertainment facilities on site, as well as an indoor swimming pool, it has good transport links and is 10 minutes away from Largs by car.
We can fundraise the money to purchase the mobile home and then be able to lease it out for the cost of the site fees, this would be significantly subsidised, against the cost of renting a caravan directly from a camp site and would put it within everyone’s reach to be able to book a break.
We need you to run, jump, sing, swim, stay silent, slim, bake, raffle, boot sale or do whatever you can to raise funds for WD by the Sea!
PAMPER NIGHT
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We are holding a Pamper Night at the Dementia Resource Centre in Miller Street, Clydebank on Friday 25th of September 2015, starting at 7pm.  There will be lots of pamper opportunities, cocktails, nibbles and fun and laughter!  Do your eyebrows need a trim?   Do your nails look like they could do with a bit of TLC?    Do you just fancy a wee facial to relax and unwind, then come along!   Bring your Mum, your sister, your best friend, your daughter, or all of them, because we are all worth it!  Tickets are only £5 and they are limited, if you would like to book tickets contact Lorraine or Bronwyn on 0141 410 5306.
Post Diagnostic Support

???????????

If you are newly diagnosed with dementia, you are now entitled to a minimum of one year’s support by a trained Link Worker.  This should be discussed with you by your Consultant or GP.  If you would like further information about this, please contact Allison Brady or Sandra Malley at the numbers listed below.
Thank You for your Donations
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We would like to say a big thank you to the following people and groups for their generous donations received since our last newsletter in June/July.  These donations make such a difference to the support and services we can offer people:
West Dunbartonshire Council Asset Management, Knightswood Chatter Club, Moira and William Phelan, Lynette Green, Dick McCrossan, West Dunbartonshire Council Risk Management Team, Chrissie Thorburn, Mary Miller and Nan Morrison.
Useful contact details:

Lorraine Robertson
Fiona Kane
Service Manager
Dementia Advisor




Office: 0141 410 5301
Office: 0141 410 5303
Mobile: 07588429484 
Mobile: 07787445163
Email: lrobertson@alzscot.org 
Email: fkane@alzscot.org 

Allison Brady (Post-Diagnostic Support)
 Sandra Malley (Post-Diagnostic Support) 

Dementia Link Worker
 Dementia Link Worker

Mobile: 07919927646
 Mobile: 07979953872

Email: abrady@alzscot.org
   Email: sandramalley@alzscot.org
Janet Farrell 
 Vivien Nixon (SDS/Day Care)

Practice Team Leader  
 Practice Team Leader/Day Care Organiser

Office: 0141 410 5304 
 Office: 0141 410 5306

Mobile: 07825291565  
 Mobile: 07588761526

Email: jfarrell@alzscot.org 
 Email: vnixon@alzscot.org
Lorna Graham 
 Rebecca Rawlinson
Day Care Organiser  
 Community Activities Organiser

Office: 0141 410 5306
 Office: 0141 410 5306

Mobile: 07795391080 
 Mobile: 07584357836

Email: lgraham@alzscot.org  
 Email: rebeccarawlinson@alzscot.org
France Dale 
 Eileen Reid

Service Administrator 
 Service Administrator

Office: 0141 410 5305  
 Office: 0141 410 5305

Email: fdale@alzscot.org
 Email: ereid@alzscot.org
Care Inspectorate:
Our service is registered with the Care Inspectorate and as such you can contact them at any time, in complete confidence, if you have any compliments, comments or complaints about the service.  Our Inspector is Marjory Bain.  Our local Care Inspectorate office is:
4th Floor

No1 Smithhills Street

Paisley

PA1 1EB 

Tel: 0141 843 6840

Email: enquiries@careinspectorate.com

Web: www.careinspectorate.com
MEMBERSHIP
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Join us. Help us make sure nobody faces dementia alone.





HELPLINE
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Helpline

Freephone 0808 808 3000

Email helpline@alzscot.org
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WEBSITE
Alzheimer Scotland has a website where you can access a wealth of information about many different aspects of dementia including downloadable information sheets and also details of services available across the country. Find us at www.alzscot.org 












Your voice is important to Alzheimer Scotland and becoming a member is easy, you can join online, 


or pick up a leaflet in the Resource centre.  Membership is free for People with Dementia, Carers, any of our Volunteers, and Dementia Champions


� HYPERLINK "http://www.alzscot.org/volunteering/membership" �http://www.alzscot.org/volunteering/membership� 








To prevent misuse, the Dementia Helpline does not accept calls where the caller’s number has been withheld.  If you normally withhold your number, please enter 1470 before dialing the helpline number. This does not affect the caller’s right to confidentiality under the terms of the Helpline’s policy.













